
 
 

 

August 3, 2021 

 

Re:  BID #2021-10 John F. Moehl Stadium Renovation – Cancellation Notice 

 

The Oregon Institute of Technology (“Oregon Tech”) has determined that it is in its interest to 
cancel BID #2021-10 John F. Moehl Stadium Renovation, and reissue the solicitation at a later 

time.  We respectfully request that you please check https://www2.wou.edu/nora/orpu.bid.home 

for the reissued BID.   

 

Oregon Tech very much appreciates the time and effort taken by prospective proposers to review 

the solicitation document and submit proposals.   

 

Please contact me with any questions.   

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Vivian Chen, J.D. 

Director of Procurement, Contracts, and Risk 

 

 

Procurement, Contract & Risk Management 
Klamath Falls: Wilsonville: 

541.885.1133 (office) 503.821.1266 (office) 

541.885.1115 (fax) 503.218.1126 (fax) 

3201 Campus Drive 

Purvine Hall #288 

Klamath Falls, OR 97601 

27500 SW Parkway Ave 

Wilsonville, OR  97070 
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